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As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.
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WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

Facility News
Exciting news, we exceeded our 
goal in donations for The Walk 
to End Alzheimer’s! We want 
to thank everyone who walked 
with us, made monetary or raffle 
basket donations, and came out 
to support us at our fundraising 
events! We had so much fun at 
our brat fry and with our night 
bartending at O’Brien’s on Main! 
We’re truly grateful to be able to 
raise awareness and donations 
for an organization so close to 
home. Please watch for our next 
newsletter for an exact dollar 
amount from all our donations!

As much as we all would like 
to avoid it, Father Winter is 
knocking on our door. With 
that being said, we are planning 
our annual holiday party! Mark 

your calendars as we are 
tentatively planning for Saturday, 
December 17th. More details will 
be shared as we have them! 

We are sorry to announce 
the passing of both Mary 
and Mark, who will both be 
sorely missed around the 
facility. Our hearts are with 
their families and loved ones.   

Staff Appreciation Party: 
We recently had our annual staff 
appreciation party at the end of 
August. We would like to thank 
all of our wonderful staff who 
care for our residents each day. 
This is not an easy job, and it 
takes a lot of heart. We would not 
be the amazing facility we are 
today without every one of you. 

•	 Electric hand mixer 
for the kitchen 

•	 Soda pop for 
bingo (Coke, Dr. 
Pepper, Sprite, Mt. 
Dew, Orange)

•	 Bingo prizes 
(candy, costume 
jewelry, perfume)

•	 Books (large print, 
romance, mystery, 
coloring) 

•	 Puzzles (medium-
large sized pieces) 

Wishlist

This season when you shop Amazon, they’ll donate 
to our facility. Just login to Amazon or visit 

amzn.to/2IwBS5n and choose Wisconsin Illinois 
Senior Housing Inc. as your charity of choice.



Easy Turkey Craft
All you need for this 
easy turkey craft is 
some glue, a pencil, 
a black 
marker, 
scissors, 
and brown, 
orange, 
yellow, and red 
construction paper 
– googly eyes optional. 

Start by tracing one of your hands (fingers 
and thumb tucked together) on a brown 
piece of paper. Then trace both hands with 
your fingers splayed out on two different 
colors (orange, red, yellow, green) of paper. 
Be sure to trace the individual fingers. For 
more “feathers” trace individual fingers on 
various colors of paper. Cut out all of your 
traced pieces. The heel of the handprint 
will be your turkey head. Arrange the finger 
hand prints and individual finger pieces 
behind the head/body piece to look like 
feathers and glue into place. Cut out two 
long strips of the brown construction paper 
and accordion fold for legs. Cut out feet 
for your turkey – use your imagination – it 
doesn’t have to be perfect! Draw on a 
face (or use googly eyes if available) and 
cut a small triangle out of the red paper 
for the turkey wattle. Display your turkey 
for all to see at your family gathering.
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11/16 - 1:30PM -  Music with Dale Dickerson 
11/24 - 12:00PM - Thanksgiving Meal - If possible, please 
contact the facility to let us know if you are planning 
on joining us OR are planning on taking your loved 
one out for this meal. This will allow us to ensure we 
have enough food to accommodate everybody! 

Save the Date - December 17th, 2022, 11:00AM 
to 3:00PM - Wellington Place Holiday Party 

Special Events

Your gift today makes
a brighter tomorrow.

Donate online: bit.ly/givewhit

givePlease

We're a nonprofit WISH senior care community

Did you know Medicaid
doesn't fully cover senior
care costs in assisted livings?
Help us support seniors
when they need it most.

Hey everyone! If you still haven’t made a decision about what you 
should wear to Thanksgiving this year, don’t worry. I’m pretty sure 
I have a har-VEST you could borrow! Happy November everyone. 
Given the time of year I would like to take a moment to share some of 
the parts of Wellington Place I am most thankful for. Some things that 
immediately come to mind are the delicious foods Chris and Jenny 
make for us year-round, the wonderful laughter from our floor staff 
as they joke and interact with our residents, the kindness of those 
residents to allow us into their home so that we may care for them, 
and of course the tireless work of our management team to ensure 
the place continues to run smoothly. I recently went to a conference 
and there was a wonderful speaker there who shared with us some 
research done on the benefits gratefulness can have for our physical 
and emotional health, and I feel this is a great sentiment to go into 
the month with. Looking forward, of course, it just continues to get 
colder out! Remember to ensure that if you are taking your loved one 
out, even just to the car, they are bundled up and prepared. I have 
mentioned this before, but the cold is especially dangerous for us as 
we age! We must work together to ensure the safety of your loved ones 
during the winter months. I wish to express one more thank you to each 
and every one of you, your support is invaluable to us as a facility, and 
we are so happy to have you all as part of our Wellington Family!        

From the Corner Desk of Joey 

Happy Birthday
Best wishes to our staff and residents 

celebrating birthdays this month.

November 14	 Theresa L.


